
Subject: Normandie and 7th Trash Receptacle
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 09/28/2016 11:34 AM
To: Leo Martinez <leo.martinez@lacity.org>, Arman Martirossian <Arman.Martirossian@lacity.org>

Hello Leo,

Again, thank you guys for the new receptacles. Just wanted to let you know that It looks like the new receptacle on Normandie and 7th may 
need service. Also the receptacle on Wilshire and Berendo is full.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010



On Sep 27, 2016, at 2:27 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Hello Leo,

Could you please let someone know of the situation here at the south west corner of Wilshire and Normandie in the 
attached photo.

We greatly appreciate the additional trash receptacles, however it may need more frequent service.

Apparently some went though it for recyclables and someone also stuffed a temporary no parking sign in it.

Also, does sanitation of a maintenance plan to deal with graffiti (removal) on recepticales?

Thank you,

Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010
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